
 

From: Veronika Kehoe 
To: California Water Commission 
Subject: Sites reservoir 
Date: Monday, July 13, 2020 8:40:31 PM 

We do strongly object to the need of Sites Reservoir for reasons of the environmental impact. 

Best regards, 

Veronika and Bill Kehoe 

Chico, CA 95973 
vwk1942@gmail.com 
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